
Printed on: 23/03/2015 09:05:18

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Nancy Mayo OBJ2014/7844/P 21/03/2015  22:54:34 I strongly object to the attempt to vary the consent already granted, after assurances that trees would be 

retained.  The developers have already destroyed large swathes of bat habitat.  Trees will be crucial for 

this soulless development and, rather than felling a further fifteen trees, just because they have suddenly 

become "in the way" of the revised development, the trees should be incorporated into the development 

and the development proposals modified to enable this.  The retention of T3, T4, T5, T6, T15, T24, 

T25, T28, T30, T37, T43, T48 and T49 are important to the enhancement of the development.

I also object to the extent if the decking proposed and the risk which it will cause to trees T1 and T2.  

The extent of the proposed basement should be reduced in order not to cause risk to tree T34.  The 

amount of new hard surface appears greater than originally envisaged.

Furthermore, I object to the removal of the ivy and deadwood on  trees T1, T2, T10, T11, T18 and 

T19. Ivy is one  of the most important habitats for insects and provides important shelter for birds.  It 

should be encouraged and promoted, rather than removed.

It is Camden's policy that chiller units are sited indoors.  If this policy were to be adhered to, it would 

obviate the need for yet more hard landscaping, causing risk to trees T18 and T19.

I hope Camden will resist further damaging changes to the planning consent, which has already caused 

such harm to the area adjoining the Borough Grade II SINC, CaB1109.
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